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End of Jeppesen Chart Print Services  

Dear Customer 

Following our earlier communication regarding Jeppesen’s plan to phase out chart printing 
services by 31 October 2026, we want to provide you with detailed information about your 
current paper chart subscription(s) and the handling moving forward. 

Your [x] paper chart subscription(s)  

[Coverage Code],  [Coverage Name]. 

expires on DD MMMM YYYY and we will initiate the renewal process within the next weeks. 

To support your paper chart subscription as long as possible towards October 2026, we will 
send you the standard renewal notice. Please note that, for process reasons, this renewal 
notice will reflect the usual one-year subscription period, even though the paper chart service 
will conclude on 31 October 2026. If you wish to continue your paper chart subscription, please 
proceed with the payment as usual.  

Effective1 November 2026, all remaining paper chart subscriptions will be terminated, and a 
credit will be issued for any unused subscription period beyond that date. 

This standard process is applied to minimize any extra handling efforts and to ensure you can 
continue using paper charts until the official end date. If you would prefer to transition to digital 
charts earlier or discontinue paper charts entirely, please do not hesitate to contact your 
Customer Service Representative. We are here to assist you in finding your best possible option 
leveraging special transition offers.  

For more information, please visit: 
https://ww2.jeppesen.com/jeppesen-paper-chart-services-phase-out/  

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jeppesen 


